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On October 15, 2022, Shine City Project travelled to Moapa! 

 

A one-hour drive north from Las Vegas, our Shine City Project volunteers made our way to Moapa for 

the Warm Springs Natural Area Green-Up! 

 

Joining volunteers from other organizations, groups, families, and individuals, our Shine City Project 

team helped to revegetate an area of the Warm Springs Natural Area with plants that are native to the 

Mojave Desert. We had twelve volunteers representing Shine City Project with one joining us for the first 

time! 

 

Two hours after the start of the planting event, a couple thousand plants were planted by close to 200 

volunteers! As an appreciation for all of our hard work, all volunteers were treated to some delicious 

tacos! 

 

 


